February 18, 2005

Dear Board Member,

I am writing on behalf of Mr. Bob Wharff, Executive Director of Sportsmen for Fish and Wildlife of Wyoming to thank you for allowing him to be available to me and other legislators in Cheyenne. He has demonstrated great skill and ability to be an excellent resource to me while serving on the Agriculture, Public Lands and Water Resources Committee and the Travel, Recreation, Wildlife and Cultural Resources Committee. He has proven to be very valuable to my decision-making abilities while serving on these committees.

As you know, I am a freshmen legislator, and as with all freshmen legislators, we are bombarded with lobbyists. This interaction is fine and expected but sometimes it is hard to understand all the sides of an issue. At times, it has become difficult for me to reach a comfortable middle ground between the environmentalists and the opposing sides. Mr. Wharff’s valuable insight, input, and knowledge has helped me tremendously in this area.

I thank you for providing Mr. Wharff’s expertise to me and I look forward to working with him on these issues in the future.

Sincerely,

Representative Kathy Davison

House District 20

P.O. Box 602

Kemmerer, WY 83101
